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Dear _______________________________,
(Physical Education Teachers & School Administrators, or insert teacher/department head name)

My name is __________________, I am the current rugby head coach for ______________________.  (add any additional information about your club)  Rugby is the newest Olympic sport and one of the fastest growing team sports in the United States. 

We have an opportunity to work with Minnesota Youth Rugby (MYR), an accredited non-profit organization, dedicated to sharing and growing the game of rugby.  MYR utilizes a safe, non-contact program called Rookie Rugby, to teach basic rugby skills and knowledge to students through a variety of strategically created drills and games.  MYR Coaches are projected to introduce the game to 20,000 new students just this year!  The Rookie Rugby program can be adapted to educate students of all ages, within the time frame and facilities your school has available.  

If you’re interested in bringing this free program and the newest Olympic sport to your Physical Education class please contact me at (insert coach’s email).  For more information on youth rugby in Minnesota, please visit www.MinnesotaYouthRugby.com.  

Sincerely,

Minnesota Youth Rugby


www.minnesotayouthrugby.com

